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In October we voted in new committee members for this academic year. 

  
(From left to right) Ruth Mwangi (Secretary), Rachael Maynard (Vice 

Chairperson), Bipan Sharma (Chairperson) and Julie Borthwick (Treasurer). 
 

The Springfield School Association would like to say a huge 

to Tracy Fraser and Claire Pepperell for their dedication and hard work in leading 
the PTA for many years. The funds that have been raised under their leadership have 
gone to many excellent school projects.   

 

Fireworks night was a great success, so THANK YOU to our army of volunteers.  The 

new fencing this year made it very safe and the Gaming Bus was a big hit with the 

older year groups. Although this added to the outlay, we still raised over £1000. 
Please note that this is still an approximate figure until a final stock check has taken place.
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Please contact us at: pta@springfield.surrey.sch.uk if you can help in any way or have any 
feedback or ideas for future events.This is the safest means of communication for us to reply 
with and we can ensure a speedy response from one of the committee members. We look 
forward to hearing from you. 
 
 

 

 

Dates for your diary: 
Wed 4th Dec - Decorated cups to be return for the Cup Tombola. 
 

Thurs 7th Dec – Raffle tickets due back with any monies in a 
clearly marked envelope to the office (£1 a ticket, £5 a book). 
 

Fri 6th Dec – Mufti Day – bring a bottle for the Bottle Tombola.  
 

Fri 6th Dec – The Christmas Fair 5-7pm. 
 

Come and join us with family and 
friends to enjoy the festive cheer. 
 
There will be a fantastic raffle with 

a first prize of £150, a Santa’s 

grotto, turkey baps, mulled wine & 
mince pies, Year 5 mini-apprentice 
stalls, and many more Christmas 
festivities for all to enjoy. 
 
We still have spaces for outside 
stalls, please encourage any 
contacts to e-mail us to book a 
place. 
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